
 
Submitting Written Comments on the Beltway Expansion,  

the MAGLEV Train & the Loop 
 
Beltway Expansion:  

• SHA is accepting public comments through their website on the seven Alternatives 
Retained for Detailed Study. Comments on the study will be accepted through June 14, 
2019.  

o This study will be used to determine the recommended Beltway Expansion 
options. More information can be found online at https://495-270-p3.com.   

• Comments can be submitted online, by email, by phone, or through the mail.  
o Online: https://495-270-p3.com/contact/ 
o Email: 495-270-P3@mdot.maryland.gov 
o Phone: 883-858-5960 
o Mail:  

Maryland Department of Transportation  
   State Highway Administration  
   I-495 & I-270 P3 Office 

707 North Calvert Street 
Mail Stop P-601 
Baltimore, MD 21202 
 

• The Maryland Board of Public Works is scheduled to vote on June 5th on whether to 
allow pre-solicitation contracts to be put out prior to conducting an environmental impact 
statement and a traffic study.  

o The Board of Public Works consists of Gov. Larry Hogan, Comptroller Peter 
Franchot, and Treasurer Nancy Kopp. Comments on this vote can be submitted to 
their offices by email, by phone, or through the mail. 

o Email:  
§ Hogan: http://governor.maryland.gov/contact-the-governors-office/  
§ Franchot: pfranchot@comp.state.md.us  
§ Kopp: treasurer@treasurer.state.md.us  

o Phone:  
§ Hogan: 410-974-3901 
§ Franchot: 410-26-7801 
§ Kopp: 410-260-7160 

o Mail:  
§ Hogan: State House, 100 State Circle, Annapolis, MD 21401 



§ Franchot: Goldstein Treasury Building, 80 Calvert St., Annapolis, MD 
21404 

§ Kopp: Goldstein Treasury Building, 80 Calvert St., Annapolis, MD 21404 
 
MAGLEV Train:  

• Baltimore Washington Rapid Rail is accepting public comments about the project online, 
by email, or through the mail.  

o Online: https://www.bwmaglev.info/ 
o Email: info@BWMaglev.info 
o Mail: 

SCMAGLEV Project  
c/o Holly Arnold 
Maryland Transit Administration 
6 Saint Paul Street 
Baltimore, MD 21202 

 
The Loop: 

• The Washington D.C. to Baltimore Loop Project Draft Environmental Assessment has 
been prepared in compliance with NEPA and is currently available for public comment 
until June 10, 2019. A copy of the Draft EA is available for download at 
www.dcbaltimoreloop.com.   

• Comments can be submitted online or through the mail. 
o Online: www.dcbaltimoreloop.com 
o Mail:  

Ms. Donna Buscemi 
Project Sponsor Liaison 
Maryland Department of Transportation State Highway Administration 
Office of Planning and Preliminary Engineering 
707 N. Calvert Street, MS C-301 
Baltimore, MD 21202 
 


